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28/08/2024  08:21:062024/3252/P OBJ Gary Cox To whom it may concern, I strongly object if this planning application is related to anything food related.  The 

smell from any restaurant/food related establishment will have a direct impact on my living circumstances next 

door.  My bedroom window opens directly to the side above.  It's unacceptable if I am unable to open my 

bedroom window due to cooking smells from any establishment at 31.  I urge Camden council to deny this 

permission. 

Yours faithfully,

Gary Cox. Flat 2, 33 Betterton Street.
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